<<<<<<<<<<<< Template MP letter for download from thecivetproject.com >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>


[MP Name]
Find your local MP here: https://members.parliament.uk/FindYourMP 
House of Commons
London 
SW1A 0AA
Address line 1
Line 2
Line 3
Line 4
Postcode

Date


Dear [insert name of local MP]

My name is [..........] and I am writing to you today to ask you to include civet coffee attractions in the Animals (Low-Welfare Activities Abroad) Act 2023. 

Civet coffee, marketed as the most expensive and rare coffee in the world, is created through the digestive tract of civets, small cat-like nocturnal carnivores found in Asia. The undigested beans of coffee cherries are picked from the animal's faeces before being processed for human consumption. Despite claims of rarity, civet coffee is commonly produced in industrial farms which are facilitated by the mass capture, caging, and force feeding of civets throughout southeast Asia.

I first came across the issue of civet coffee after watching the documentary film ‘From Rare to Reckless’ by the charity The Civet Project Foundation. The film showed the link between civet coffee and poor animal welfare, wildlife trafficking, indiscriminate snaring, and zoonotic disease. Civets suffer tremendously in civet coffee facilities where they are housed in small, barren, and over-crowded conditions and force fed coffee. Snare and cage-related injuries and stress-induced stereotypic behaviour including pacing and self-mutilation are common. The lack of nutrition combined with caffeine toxicity causes malnutrition, disease, and premature death.

To my surprise, the biggest driver of civet coffee production is the tourism industry. After watching the film, I read the Civet Project Foundation’s ‘Industry Leaders Report 2024: Tackling the Civet Coffee Industry’ and I was horrified to see that civet coffee attractions are still widely sold and marketed to UK holidaymakers. 

The Civet Project Foundation’s investigations showed that 9 out of 10 leading travel companies claim to have animal welfare policies, but all were found to be selling tickets to civet coffee attractions on their platforms. This is exceptionally misleading to the public, who rely on the information provided by their travel company to make informed decisions about their holiday experiences. It is therefore unsurprising that most tourists are unaware of the suffering involved in civet coffee tours or the wider reaching implications of the civet coffee industry.

I believe that civet coffee attractions ought to be included in the Animals (Low-Welfare Activities Abroad) Act 2023 as a matter of urgency. Civets are nocturnal and solitary animals, and they experience relentless suffering in civet coffee attractions and production farms. 

The Civet Project Foundation has a wealth of information on the issue of civet coffee including their comprehensive report ‘Industry Leaders: Tackling the Civet Coffee Tourism Industry’; all of which can be found at: www.thecivetproject.com. I also highly recommend watching their film ‘From Rare to Reckless’ which includes support from leading animal experts including Dame Jane Goodall. The film can be viewed for free on their YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/@TheCivetProject 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my request. I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely,



…………………………………………….
[Sign and print name]




